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Supervisor"s Meeting Notes 
Tuesday, March 9, 2021 7:52:36 PM 

Had a Supervisor's Meeting with the SAIC this afternoon. Here are the highlights: 

-2 x GS-14 were promoted on t he last list for- and Wilmington. The JOA announcement to 
fill the respective details is at OPO. Solicitations should come out in the near future. Then we have 

to wait for t he decisions and then T#'s to transfer t he SA's to their new assignments. Once the 

details start getting staffed, we will see some reduction in the Temp numbers. Will be months 

before t hat happens, but t he wheels are slowing moving in t he right direction. 

-A recommendat ion to reduce the number Temp Assignments of the - detail was sent to the 

chain of command. Proposal is currently at - and are in discussions. 

-Family pets are both in Wilmington. Younger pet bit a Shift SA yesterday. Staff/first family are 

getting him a full time trainer to correct his behavior in Wilmington. I will let you know if/when t hey 

both come back to- . The biting incident is in the news now (Google it) . Just another reminder 
that t he press is always looking for a story. Maintain awareness of your conversat ions and social 

media presence. We do not want and cannot have a press leak attributed to us. 

Thanks and have a good night . .. 
Respectfully, 
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